
  
 

 

Summer Food Service Program for Children 
Grand Island Public Schools 

 announces the availability of the Summer Food Service Program  

for Children this summer.   

No Application Needed  

Meal Service begins on June 7, 2021  

Masks must be worn when not eating and social distancing will be enforced. 

NO adult meals will be served.  

No meals will be served Monday, July 5th 

Breakfast bags handed out at lunchtime for the following day. 
 

             Free meals will be served to children ages 1 to 18 at the following locations and times. 
*Sites may close early due to low participation. 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              GIPS is an equal opportunity provider  

 

                   

Location Address Lunch Serving Times 
Lunch Dates of Operation 
No meals will be served 

July 5th   
Monday - Friday 

Barr Middle School 602 W Stolley Park Rd 11:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. June 7 – July 2 

Walnut Middle School 1600 N Custer Ave 11:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. June 7 – July 2 

Dodge Elementary 641 S. Oak St. 11:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. June 7 – July 16* 

Howard Elementary 502 W. 9th St. 11:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. June 7 – July 16* 

Lincoln Elementary 805 N. Beal St. 11:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. June 7 – July 16* 

GIPS Eats 

For more information on meals for students enrolled in GIPS summer programming, 
please contact Nutrition Services at #308-385-5900 ext. 201172. 


